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Alaska Close Up  
As part of their Government curriculum, students in grades 8-11 traveled to Juneau recently to attend Alaska Close Up. 

They learned about and observed how the Alaska Constitution gives powers to the Executive, Legislative, and Judicial 

Branches. Among many other things, they observed the Senate in session, attended Legislative meetings, met with 

Governor Michael Dunleavy, Lt. Governor Kevin Meyer, and Senator Peter Micciche, toured the Capitol building and the 

Governor’s residence, and visited two museums—the Alaska State Museum and the Juneau-Douglas City Museum.  

Upcoming Events 

3/2 Dr. Seuss Day  

3/3 Skiing at Alyeska 

3/6 In-service – No School 

3/8 Daylight Savings Time Begins! 

3/9 Spring Break Begins! 

3/17 St. Patrick’s Day  

 

3/17 Skiing at Alyeska 

3/18 Early Release at 1:45 

3/19 Spring Begins! 

3/24 Skiing at Alyeska 
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Anniversaries  

3/3  Linda and Mike Gephardt 

3/7  Janice and Bryan Cooper 

3/14  Roxanne and Bobby Defoe 

3/16  Kristen Helgren and Dan  

  Michels 

3/24  Jen and Mike Harpe 

Birthdays 

3/3 Stephen Lipscomb 

3/7 Linnaea Gossard 

3/8 Elly Bauer 

3/14 Molly Sullivan 

3/22 Cathy Leaders 

3/23 Cory Route 

3/27 Brad Hanson 

3/27 Kelemen Smith 

3/29 Dave Quinn 

3/28 Jack Swain 

 

Volunteering for 

School Activities  

If you haven't already 

applied as a volunteer 

for this school year and 

would like to attend 

class parties, field trips, 

or events, please apply 

now at 

www.kpbsd.k12.ak.us 

and follow the links 

under Volunteers. This 

is required every year, 

whether you want to 

volunteer or just visit 

the classroom and be 

around students. We 

appreciate your 

understanding and 

cooperation in keeping 

all of our students safe. 

 


